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             12/16/2024       

  
Subject: Act on Donation of Funds to Install a French Drain, Turf and 

Activity Structures at Glenhope Elementary School 
  
Contact Person: Derick Sibley, Chief Financial Officer 

Dr. Chris Miller, Director of Finance 
  
Policy/Code: CDC(LOCAL) 
  
Priority and 
Performance 
Objective: 

Priority 3: Parents, Families and Community Satisfaction and 
Engagement 
Objective 3.2: Community Engagement and Partnerships 

  
Summary: Board Policy CDC(LOCAL) states, “The Board of Trustees will 

receive bequests and donations or other monies or funds coming 
legally into its hands in the name of the District.” 
 
The Glenhope Elementary PTA would like to donate funds for 
the installation of a French drain and turf, allowing students to 
utilize a 1,500 square foot area which is currently barren due to 
trees. In addition, activity structures would be temporarily placed 
on a solid wall at the north end of the campus area. The estimated 
cost of construction and equipment is $22,125. 

  
Attachments: Donation Form 

 
  
Recommendation: The recommendation is for the Board of Trustees to accept the 

donation of $22,125 from Glenhope PTA to cover the cost of a 
French drain, turf, and activity structures. 
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